Selectmen's Meeting April 12, 2011 10:00 A.M.

A continuation of the April 11, 2011 meeting of the Board was held on the above date in the Fred B. Morgan Jr. Meeting Room, Town Hall. Members present were Margaret E. Serpa Chairman; Arthur Smadbeck, Michael J. Donaroma and Town Administrator Pamela M. Dolby. Ron Rappaport, Town Counsel and Jeff Norton, Town Moderator were also present for the meeting.

There was a general review of the warrant and which Selectman would address which article.

The Board signed the Hall Park lease, which got left out of the folder during the first part of the meeting held yesterday.

At 10:30 a.m. Mr. Smadbeck made a motion to go into Executive Session, not to return to public session, to discuss pending litigation with Town Counsel, there was a second by Mr. Donaroma and a roll call vote: Smadbeck- yes; Donaroma- yes; and Serpa- yes.

The meeting ended at 10:31 a.m.

APPROVED:

Margaret E. Şerpa, Çhairman

Arthur Smadbeck

Michael J. Donaroma Board of Selectmen Respectfully submitted,

Pamela. M. Dolby Town Administrator